NCR PSAC Health and Safety Activist
Committee

We have meant the third Wednesday of
every month except for the month of July,
August and December. We have talked
about issues that people are dealing with

at their work and what other have done

to deal with it . We are getting the word out
about April 28 the Day of Mourning. We are
also planning a two day conference for June

8 and 9. We hope to have 120 people at this
conference. We are also improving on our
network list we were able to get more
contacts for it at The National Health and
safety conference on Aril 11-14. Also at this



conference we had send two resolutions
pass that were sent from our committee

Though the council.
Thank you
Vicki-Lynn Smith

Chair of the Health and safety activist
Committee.



